Dear Hon. Committee Members,

I wish to register my support for the above bill. Australians today typically find gender discrimination abhorrent, let alone the destruction of the unborn on gender grounds alone. Also if such discrimination is predominantly against one gender we are endorsing a kind of eugenics. Health insurance provisions should therefore ensure that such practices receive neither endorsement of support from government legislation, but rather the contrary.

Yours respectfully,

Mostyn George Edwards,